April 28, 2022



21 Searles Road, Windham, NH 03087 T: 603-890-1290 • F: 603-890-1293 wardeseniorliving.org

Dear residents, friends, family, and staff,

I hope you are all doing well. As of the writing of this letter Warde now has one resident on the Assisted Living unit that has tested positive for COVID. The resident is currently under quarantine and we continue as always to use increased precautions to help prevent any further spread within our community. We will continue to have weekly testing and monitoring until we clear COVID from the campus.

As a reminder, Warde has a COVID-19 update page with key information specific to our community at: https://wardehealthcenter.org/covid-19-update/. I would encourage you to review the updated information weekly. Information regarding facility wide testing will also be reported on this site.

If you have any questions or concerns do not hesitate to reach out to myself at 603-890-1290 or at bpomeroy@nh-cc.org.

Peace,

Bret Pomeroy Administrator